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Dear Dr. David B. Rouse 
 
It is my great pleasure to write this letter to invite you to come to Can Tho 
University, Viet Nam to give the lecture on Shellfish Aquaculture for our 
aquaculture students. The course is 04 credits and your lecture could last 
for maximum three weeks starting from 15 November –  6 December 
2011.  
 
As agreed between your department and our university, we would pay for 
the costs associated to your trips and honorarium. We will be responsible 
your surface travel in Viet Nam and field trip. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you in Can Tho University. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
For the Rector, Can Tho University 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nguyen Thanh Phuong 
Dean, College of Aquaculture & Fisheries, Can Tho University 
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